
Domestic abuse: open letter to
employers on how to help workers find
the right support

The Business Minister Paul Scully has written an open letter to employers on
how they can support survivors of domestic abuse.

The letter outlines several practical steps employers can take to build
awareness of domestic abuse, ensuring they are noticing warning signs and
helping workers access the support they need.

The letter follows the publication of the government’s final report from its
Review into Workplace Support for Victims of Domestic Abuse, which was
launched in June to collect evidence on what more both the government and
employers can do to try and tackle all forms of domestic abuse.
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